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Recalls Results Look-up by VIN Print

VIN: SALME15418A269000
Year: 2008 Make: Land Rover Model: L322 RANGE ROVER V8 AUTO

Number of Open Recalls: 1

NHTSA Recall Number: 15V-039 Recall Date: January 26, 2015
Manufacturer Recall Number: P054

SUMMARY:

Jaguar Land Rover are conducting a safety recall campaign involving certain 2006 to 2012
Model Year Range Rover vehicles built at the Solihull (UK) Assembly Plant between March 14,
2005 to August 14, 2006 to replace the front brake hoses.

SAFETY RISK:

A concern has been identified with brake hoses installed on 2006 Model Year (MY) Range
Rover vehicles. Customers may experience a loss of brake fluid as a result of rupturing of one
or both of the front brake jump (flexi) hoses. This may result in the loss of the front brake circuit.
The vehicle braking system is a dual circuit system, one system operates the front braking
circuit and the other system operates the rear braking circuit.

REMEDY:

Owners will be notified and instructed to take their vehicle to a Land Rover dealer who will
replace both Left Hand and Right Hand front brake hoses. There will be no charge to owners
for this repair.

RECALL STATUS: Recall INCOMPLETE
MANUFACTURER NOTES:

THIS RECALL DATA LAST REFRESHED: Sep 9, 2015

Additional Safety Information

Besides the VIN search tool you just used, NHTSA offers additional safety information based
on a vehicle's make, model, and model year and not tied to any particular VIN. A search by
vehicle make, model, and model year gives you access to information about technical service
bulletins, NHTSA investigations, and owner complaints, as well as safety recalls on aftermarket
equipment that is often not linked to a particular VIN or even to your vehicle's manufacturer.

To search NHTSA's safety information based on your vehicle's make, model, and model year,
please go to the Safety Issues section and follow the instructions there.

Recall information for this manufacturer is only available going back to September 09, 2000. If
your vehicle was manufactured before this date, please contact the manufacturer for possible
additional recall information.
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